
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In December 2020, Sunshine Coast Credit Union bid farewell to 
director, Tim Anderson, as he retired from the board. 

 

Tim joined the board in 1994. A steadfast director and a member of the Credit 
Union since 1972, Tim served on both the Audit Committee and Nominations 
Committee. A retired accountant and school trustee, Tim brought a wealth of 
experience to the Board related to public practice, private industry and public 
education.  We thank Tim for his dedication and service to the Sunshine Coast 
Credit Union and we wish him well in his future endeavors.  

Continue to our Board of Directors page on our website. 
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https://www.sunshineccu.com/about/leadership

